
Loch Neaton Bowls Club Watton Town Council Grant 

We are a long established bowls club in the town and in a major 

storm we suffered considerable damage losing our stand, shed 

fences and our flower and shrub beds. 

The only bonus was that the devastation uncovered the loch neaton 

sun dial from amongst the debris undamaged. 

We embarked on a massive clear up project cutting back bushes and 

clearing the site of the demolished stand and shed in order to turn 

the areas around the bowls green into a pleasant and safe 

environment for visitors and members not forgetting the wild life. 

The grant we received enabled us with other club funds to provide a 

patio type area and raised flower beds around the site together with 

weed free areas covered with weed suppressant and a shingle 

covering  

Our aim was to provide a better lawn bowls facility within Watton in 

order to promote the benefits of bowls through social contact 

exercise fun wellbeing and companionship. 

We believe that we have achieved this aim the raised beds provided 

via the grant are currently being planted up and we have areas 

where anybody can sit and watch a game or if they feel like they 

would like to give it a try any Tuesday or Thursday from 2pm till 4pm 

starting from the 18th April they can.  

We thank the Town Council again for this grant that helped us 

greatly. 

This concludes our report. 

Len Green       Chairman 


